
 
 

 

ECSE NEWS REPORT  
Summary trading report for the week ending Friday, 22 December 2006 
 
 
Eastern Caribbean Securities Market 
 
Three listed securities traded this week on the Eastern Caribbean Securities Market.  3,721 

shares of Trinidad Cement Limited traded at $2.69 per share, 400 shares of East 

Caribbean Financial Holding Company traded at $10.00 per share, and 112 shares of St 

Kitts Nevis Anguilla National Bank traded at $3.00 per share, all holding firm on their 

previous market close. 

 
 
 
Regional Government Securities Market 
 
The Government of Antigua and Barbuda’s auctioned EC$17 million in 91-day treasury 

bills on Thursday, December 21st.  The auction was fully subscribed with 18 bids ranging 

from $15,000 to $4.9 million, totaling $20,050,000.    The brokerage firms of ABI Bank 

Ltd, Antigua Commercial Bank Ltd, and National Mortgage Finance Company of 

Dominica Ltd participated in the auction.    

 

 

Related News 
December has traditionally been a popular month for public companies to pay dividends.  

This year has been no different, with several listed companies declaring dividends to be 

paid month.  Details can be found by visiting the Market News page on the ECSE’s 

website, www.ecseonline.com  

 

 

Join us next time for the ECSE’s weekly trading report 

http://www.ecseonline.com/
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